FIRST (1891) CEMETERY COMMITTEE

On December 12, 1891 at Bloomington, [daho, a meeting was called at the house of Peter Greenhalgh to
consider the importance of a graveyard committee. Present at the meeting:

James H. Hart E.M. Patterson Andrew Jacobsen
Wm. Hulme Nels Peterson Thomas Ward
Peter Greenhalgh George Bateman

Bishop Wm. Hulme said that the brethren had been called together to consider matters appertaining to the
graveyard. It was reported that 12 acres had been laid off as a graveyard by A.B. Strickland, the said land being
in his entry.

The price to be paid for said land was next considered. It was thought that fifty dollars - $50.00 — would be
proper. It was motioned & seconded that the deed be made out in the name of Bishop Wm. Hulme & his
successor in office — carried.

It was motioned & seconded that the lots of one rod (16 % feet) square be sold for $1.25 each. Carried.

It was motioned & seconded that E.M. Patterson be the sexton; take charge of the graveyard; draw off the plat
numbers & lots; & do all other business appertaining to that office — carried.

It was motioned & seconded that Peter Greenhalgh act as secretary & treasurer — carried.
Signed,

Peter Greenhalgh, Secretary

2006 DEED TRANSFER

On 25 July 2006, the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints signed over the Bloomington Cemetery Deed
to the Bloomington Cemetery District. Mark F. Wilson was the President of the Cemetery Board & assisted in
this matter. The deed was recorded in the Paris, Idaho Court House.



